
      For those of you who were not able to keep up with 
my travel saga this month to Bucharest and Timişoara, 
Romania, you missed the challenges of my flying standby 
in the midst of everyone’s very busy summer vacation 
time in Europe.  Lesson learned—never travel on a 
buddy pass in the summer!!!  My original intent was to 
conserve funds on this planning/organizing trip, but as it 
turned out, I had to stay another week in order to get a 
flight out from Bucharest.  I finally hopped on a plane to 
Prague and then took a flight to DFW via Atlanta.    I 
was VERY glad to see the good ole USA!  In the 
midst of the challenges, though, God again proved Him-
self to be mighty.   I experienced some amazing divine 
appointments after I entered that “delayed” time frame.  
God knew all along of His plans for me. 

 
      Bottom line, the conference planning went well, I met some awesome ladies and 
guys, and was blessed to minister to a very needy Christian woman and her family.  
I hope you will continue to pray for the logistics of the Women’s Leadership confer-
ence coming up in Timişoara, Romania on October 3—4th.  There are still so many 
loose ends needing to be woven into the final tapestry.  Time is short and the need is 
great right now for me to experience His peace, His provision and His promises. 
 
      In next month’s newsletter, I will be highlighting the guest speaker for the Friday 
evening Pre-conference meeting and Saturday afternoon session—Natalie Nichols of Shades 
of Grace Ministries.  Go to www.shadesofgrace.org for a preview.        
 
      Additional news:  The newly translated Portuguese tracts of “A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering”  are now available for distribution.  One hundred copies of both of 
our Portuguese resources (see list in left hand column)  just arrived in Mozambique, 
Africa with four missionaries.  God is good!!  One last comment: I will have my trip pics 
posted on the website soon!    In His grace, Paulette 
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Translated Materials 
Now Available for 

Distribution 
• Portuguese—Discovering God’s 

Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore, for distribution in Brazil, 
Angola and Mozambique 

• Portuguese —”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wallace 
Rutland, for global distribution  
NEW!! 

• Romanian — Discovering God’s 
Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore, for distribution in Romania 
and Moldova. 

• Romanian—”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wallace 
Rutland, for distribution in Romania 
and Moldova 

• Romanian — “Jesus the One and 
Only” Bible study by Beth Moore, for 
distribution in Romania and Moldova  

• English—”A Perspective on Chris-
tian Suffering” by Wallace Rutland. 
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“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were taking note of him as being the one who 
used to sit at the Beautiful Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were filled with wonder and amazement at 

what had happened to him.”  Acts 3: 9-10   NASB 

Beautiful  Gate  Translat ions 

Current Projects  
♦ Romanian—”Believing God” Bible 

study by Beth Moore 

♦ Ukrainian—Discovering God’s 
Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore 

♦ Turkish—”Building New Walls” by 
Beth Moore; audio Bible study series 

♦ Turkish—”Christ’s Message to the 
Churches” by Beth Moore; audio 
Bible study series 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT 

Your prayers and gifts are deeply 
appreciated!! 

Gifts are tax deductible as allowed by law. 
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